
 
 

 

JUST TWO WEEKS TO GO – FRIDAY 2
nd

 DECEMBER 17.30-19.30pm 

 

The Christmas Fair is back and we hope it will be better than ever – and we need your help!   

 

We need lots of volunteers on the evening so we can make it as much fun as possible - please consider 

volunteering. With one hour of your time, you could help making this a memorable party for all the 

children at St Mary’s.  

 

Other ways you can help:  
 

Tombola 
The school will have a non-uniform day on Wednesday 30

th
 November to collect items for the tombola. 

Please consider donating anything you would like to win:  wine, chocolates, lotion, tools, etc. 

 

Jolly Jars 

Get the children involved in this one - decorate an empty, clean jar and fill it with goodies. Anything 

would do, from candy to little toys. Everyone wins a prize on this sell-out stall. Please send into school 

on the non-uniform day, the 30
th

 of November (but please remember nut-free) 

 

Raffle Prizes 

Do you have anything you could donate as a raffle prize? Perhaps your employer or your friends might 

consider donating a prize to the school. Or you could ask your favourite local businesses for things such 

as meals out, treatments, workshops, services etc are all popular prizes.  

 

Toys 

This is the perfect time for you to have a clear out before Christmas. We are looking for games, toys and 

books to sell at the fair. Please ensure all toys and games are working, complete and boxes are sealed.  

Please don’t bring these into school until the week of the fair, starting on the 28
th

 November 
 

International food stall 

We are bringing back our international food stall. What better than food to show St Mary’s immense 

diversity.  Please bring your donations on the day of the fair, Friday 2
nd

 December. 

 

Cakes  

Please think about baking a tasty treat for our snacks & cakes stall. Bring your donations on the morning 

of the day of the fair, Friday 2
nd

 December. 

 

 

 

Remember the school has a no-nuts policy 

 

  Father Christmas will visit us once again this year in a magical grotto. Tickets will be sold online in 

advance. More details to follow.  

 

St Mary’s PSA Christmas Fair 2022 
Friday, 2nd of December from 17.30 to 19.30 

 
Follow Philip Alexander on Instagram  https://www.instagram.com/philip.alexander.n8 

https://www.instagram.com/philip.alexander.n8

